11541 Adans
Warren, Mich 48093
May 14, 1979

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H street North West
Washington,D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

I am writing to you in hope that I might receive some
informatoin on the nuclear accsident.

I am researching this topic and would appreciate your
aseistance.

Sincerely,

‘,fA‘l 4 Wi Q77 2

Neil Hanna

1. How could it have been prevented?
2. What effects does radiatoin have on people?
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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH. EDUCATION, AND WELFARE @
PUBLIC HEALTH SERVICE

FOOD AND DRUG ADMINISTRATION
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND 2085%7

June 21, 1979

Mr. Neil Hanna
11541 Adams
Warren, MI 48093

Dear Mr. Hanna:

Your letter dated May 14, 1979, to the Food and Drug Administration
has been forwarded to the Bureau of Radiological Health for reply.

Since the subject of nuclear power reactors falls under the juris-
diction of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, D.C.
20555, I am forwarding your letter to that agency for a more
authoritative reply than we can offer,

In view of your interest, I am forwarding a copy of the BRH/FDA

publication 77-8004, "The Biological Effects of Ionizing Radiation:
An Overview."

Sincerely yours,

/s/ Samuel Sperling

Samuel Sperling (HFX-25)

Chief, Information Services Section
Technical Information Staff

Office of Management and Systems
Bureau of Radiological Health

Enclosure

&
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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